Lynx Petroleum Consultants, Inc.

0. O. Box 1979
3325 Enterprise Drive
Hobbs, New Mexico 88241

205 392-5950

June 13, 1990

01l Conservation Division
P. O. Box 1980
Hobbs, NM 88241-1980

Re: McClure "C" #1
Section 14, T-15S, R-37E
Flaring of Casinghead Gas

Gentlemen:

In response to your letter dated June 5, 1990, concerning
the expiration of permission to flare casinghead gas. We
are not requesting an exception at this time as the well

is shut in.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call
or write.

Sincerely,
Lynx Petroleum Consultants, Inc.

. PRI
XA

Deborah McKelvey
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